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Please support this bill.  It will limit annual license fees for Animal Rescue entities.  

These organizations, so valuable to our community, are already over burdened with 

animals received from the public.  We need to keep their costs down.  On the other 

hand, Oregon animal breeders should be held accountable to a high level of animal 

care and welfare standards, disease prevention and oversight.  This bill supports 

both positive aspects of better animal welfare. 


